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18th October 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
The Samworth Church Academy Annual Careers Showcase – Thursday 14th November 2019
As part of our careers programme here at The Samworth Church Academy, we aim to ensure that all our students are aware of the opportunities and progression routes open to them in advance of leaving at the end of Year 11 or Year 13. Throughout a student’s time the academy they will experience a variety of career related educational activities one of which is our Annual Careers Fair. This is when we invite representatives from all the local colleges, training providers, universities, employers and partners to join us and speak to students and parents about what they offer and how students can apply.

The event is open to all our students from Year 8 upwards and we encourage parents to come along to gain an understanding of the wealth of opportunities available to young people in the current marketplace and within the local area.   It is a fantastic opportunity to speak to different organisations and gain a full understanding of the opportunities available and to find out about specific courses, entry requirements and any other specific questions you may have.

Based on feedback from previous years, the event is taking place on Thursday 14th November between 4-7pm.  Please click on this link to confirm your attendance at this event.   Refreshments will be provided.
In addition to the exhibitors, our colleagues from Careersinc will be at the academy to talk to you about the careers service that they provide for all our students and the support that your child will receive throughout their time in the academy.

Yours sincerely,
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C. Vallance






Strategic Director of Deep Experience
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